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Dear Wine Club Members,

We send Fall greetings to you as we enter
the busiest time of year in Paso Robles
with harvest time now upon us. We hope
you enjoyed a fantastic summer. On
September 9th the vineyard bottled four
different varieties and we are eager to get
them out to you. Your Fall quarterly
shipment includes two of the new wines;
the 2018 Petite Sirah Reserve and the
2018 Epic Red Blend which is a blend of
50% Petite Sirah and 50% Cabernet
Sauvignon. Both of these new wines are
very limited productions. 62 cases of 2018
Petite Sirah Reserve were bottled. This
wine was barrel aged for four years in new
French Oak barrels made by French
cooperage Saury. Like the 2014 Petite
Sirah Reserve which was also aged for
four years before bottling it back in 2018
(and sold out quickly!), we continue the
tradition of using a black wine label for
this special wine, and the Reserve
designation. We think you’ll find the 2018
Petite Sirah Reserve to be a bright and
lively wine, luscious with dark fruit that
awakens your back pallet. In our
experience, the Petite Sirah harvest at
Wilson Family Vineyard never disappoints.
This grape does exceptionally well in our
section of Paso Robles known as the
“Templeton Gap”. 56 cases of the 2018
Epic Red were bottled, and as a wine club
member you may know this is consistently
one of our most popular wines, very
full-bodied yet soft and lush with flavors of
plum and blackberry fruit.

Winemaker Joseph Farley preparing 
the 2018 Petite Sirah Reserve for 
bottling on September 9th.

Lastly, two other varieties were bottled on
September 9th that will ship out to
members in your fourth quarter winter
shipment. The 2017 “Eclipse” is a new
and beautifully blended pairing of Syrah
and Mourvèdre, and the 2018 Cabernet
Sauvignon, a first for the vineyard.



Wilson Family Vineyard ~ 
Popular at the Local Italian 
Restaurant

Robert, owner of the popular Fritto Misto
Italian Restaurant with locations in Santa
Monica and Manhattan Beach, just texted
us, “We are on our last case of Epic Red.
The Petite Sirah is long gone. All of our
guests and staff love your wines.
Congratulazioni!” Thank you for the kind
words, Robert! If you are ever in Santa
Monica or Manhattan Beach, be sure to
visit Fritto Misto.

For Wine Club Members Only

Use discount code WFV25 when placing 
orders on the website at 
www.wilsonfamilyvineyard.com
This provides a 25% discount on all wines.

For direct help or questions, contact 
Jeannine at (818) 316-1885, 
jeannine@kramerwilson.com

Your Fall Club Shipment 

2 Bottle Club: 2018 Petite Sirah Reserve
and 2018 Epic Red Blend

4 Bottle Club: 2018 Petite Sirah Reserve,
2018 Epic Red, 2014 Syrah, 2016 Vino
Rosso Blend

6 Bottle Club: 2018 Petite Sirah Reserve,
2018 Epic Red, 2014 Syrah, 2016 Vino
Rosso, 2014 Petite Sirah, 2017 Estate Red

Jenna Wilson performing at an event at
the vineyard in Templeton, California.
The venue is a beautiful location and
available to rent for your special
events.


